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________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Deputy Mattie McGrath 
Dail Eireann  
Leinster House 
Kildare Street   
Dublin 2 
 
 
13 May 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Deputy McGrath, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the following 
Parliamentary Question which has been submitted to this service for response. 
 
 
PQ 18969/24 
To ask the Minister for Health the number of patients referred to CAMHS (Clonmel teams) who have 
not been accepted but seen by a CAMHS Consultant by way of an ECA in hospital since January 2023 
to date; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
 
Below is the current positon 
 

CAMHS Teams: The number of patients referred to CAMHS 
(Clonmel Teams) who have not been accepted 
but seen by a CAMHS consultant by way of an 
ECA in hospital since January 2023 to date 

 
Team 1 Please note information provided 
only available from Sept 2023 to-date when 
database in CAMHS Team 1 was created. 
  

 
2 

Team 2  Jan 2023- date 3 
 

      
I trust this information is of assistance to you. Should you require any further assistance please don’t 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
________________ 
Ms Anne Donaghey 
Head of Service  
Mental Health SECH 
 
 

 


